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Comments: To all those reading,

 

I have lived in North Western Montana for a decade and recreated in the Ten Lakes area of the KNF for the

entire time. I believe that restricting use of the Ten Lakes area as laid out by the travel plan from the USFS will

only hurt our community both socially and economically. I would be interested in seeing scientific data to show

that these restrictions would be helpful in any fashion but none has been presented. For these reasons I strongly

oppose this plan. 


